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11/04/2025  20:21:462025/0925/P COMMNT Jitka Kulirova As a neighbour to 33 Roderick Road, I would like to raise the following concerns.

1) The noise levels and air pollution during the period of the construction.

2) The impact on the neighbouring properties and the loss of light from the proposed 

development.

3) The impact on the environment in particular the air quality during the construction.

4) The ground stability and drainage issues to the neighbouring properties.

5) The damage to the neighbouring properties including the garden and the party wall.
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